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LETTER DATED 7 AUGUST 1991 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I.
OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF AUSTRIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to draw your attention to the recent deterioration of
the situation regarding Yugoslavia which gives rise to serious concern
throughout the region.

In this connection, Austria reserves the right to ask for informal
consultations of the members of the Security Council in the light of further

developments with a view to the Council taking such measures as may be deemed
appropriate.

I would be grateful if you could have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council,

(signed) Thomas HAJNOCZI
Chargé Aa'Affaires a.i.
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